
  

 

28th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to extend my heartfelt thanks 
for your continued support throughout this incredibly busy week. Your involvement and encouragement have 
been truly invaluable.  
 
I'm thrilled to share that our Welly Walk was a resounding success! The children had a fantastic time and it was 
wonderful to see so many of you cheering them on and joining in yourselves. Moreover, I am delighted to 
announce that the Year 4 charity event raised an impressive £167.55 for Rainbows Hospice. A huge well done to 
Mrs Bonas and the entire Year 4 class for their hard work and dedication.  
 
Additionally, I would like to express my gratitude to everyone who completed the parent survey for Ofsted this 
week. Your feedback is crucial in helping us continue to improve and provide the best possible education for our 
pupils. I am immensely proud of our students and staff, and we look forward to sharing the Ofsted report with you 
once it is published in a few weeks' time. Thank you once again for your unwavering support and for being such an 
integral part of our school community.  
 
Warm regards,  
Mrs Norman 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https://www.oldmillprimary.co.uk/route-to-resilience&psig=AOvVaw2UzjKZBX9k6qRt8WkDG5Kp&ust=1599230403938000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIjJ1YGczesCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ

